
 

 

 

December Newsletter 

Room 7 

My Dear Lovely Parents,  

 

We hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving Break with family! Holiday season is upon us. We 

can feel the buzz in the classroom. What a wonderful time of year to decorate, and spend time as 

a family sledding, skiing, playing board games, and all the many traditions you may share as a 

family. I can’t wait to hear about all of them from your children.  I wish you all a happy holiday 

season filled with loving laughter and warm hugs. 

In the classroom, we are learning about landforms and physical geography in our cultural studies. 

We are, also, learning about the phases of the moon. Their homework this month is to check the 

moon before bed every night and draw what it looks like. In math, first graders are mastering 

addition. Please be practicing facts with them, as they will be taking their first timed test when 

we come back from winter break. Second graders are diving head first into multiplication, while 

third graders are wrapping it up, finishing with a mastery of it. 

At school, we will have a multicultural celebration December 20th at 11:00. Please let us know if 

you have a childhood tradition, craft, or food you would like to share with our Elementary 

students.  

 

 

 
The color of springtime is in the flowers, the color of winter is in the imagination. 

- Ward Elliot Hour 

Birthdays: 

Spencer Maxson-December 3 

 

Please remember, as the weather dips, to make sure your child has proper gear. If there is snow 

on the ground students need snow pants, snow boots, jackets, hats and gloves. 

 

     

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS 

Fri., Dec. 20  HALF DAY — Winter Break Begins 

Mon., Jan 6   School Resumes 

 

Assembly: 

Fri., Dec. 6 1:00 Respect Assembly 

Fri., Dec. 13   Teacher Assembly 
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS 


